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INDIANA II MICHIGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY
P. O. BOX 10

BOWLING GREEN STATION
NEW YORK, N. Y. 10004

May 13, 1982
AEP:NRC'00070E

Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit Nos. 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-.315 and 50-,316
License Nos. DPR-58 and DPR-74
INSERVICE INSPECTION PROGRAM

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

The attachment to Mr. S. A. Varga's letter of April 5, 1982
'contains a request for information relative to the Inservice Inspection
(ISI) program for the Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant Unit Nos. 1 and 2.
The ISI non-destructive examination program for Class 2 welds for the
Cook Plant was developed for us by General Physics Corp. more than three
years ago. The criteria for determining the exemptions and code relief
requests at that time are not r'eadily available either at General
Physics or at our facilities, and it appears that this information will
have to be re-established. In addition, some information requested
requires re-inspection by Plant personnel, reevaluation and consultation
with our ISI contractor (Southwest Research Institute), and substantial
engineering review. For example, the systems that were previously
exempted because of chemistry control, under IWC-1220 (c) will now have
to be added to the program. Therefore, we need a thirty day extension
to respond to the individual items in Mr. Varga's letter. At that time
we will either supply the requested information, or submit a schedule
for obtaining the detailed information. We will also be able to
indicate areas in which our ISI program may be modified.

This document.has been prepared following Corporate procedures
which incorporate a reasonable set of controls to insure its accuracy
and completeness prior to signature by the undersigned.

Very truly yours, oV7

RFH/md
cc:(attached)

R. F. Hering
Vice President
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Mr. Harold R. Denton AEP:NRC:00070E

cc: John E. Dolan — Columbus
R. S. Hunter
R. W. Jurgensen
W. G. Smith, Jr. — Bridgman
R. „C. Callen
G. Charnoff
Joe Williams, Jr.
NRC Resident .Inspector at Cook Plant — Bridgman
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